
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: August 20, 2024 

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: Consideration and approval of the Standard Service Provider Contract 

with Lyle Northern Electric for the installation of LED lighting at the 

Fairgrounds Arena, Sam Long, Facilities Maintenance Director  

RECOMMENDATION: Approve the contract 

 

SUMMARY 

The arena lights at the Fairgrounds have significantly degraded over time, dramatically reducing their 

light output and efficiency. They also have operational disadvantages, as they take a significant time to 

heat up before they come to full brightness. We have received a proposal from Codale Electric to supply 

new high efficiency LED light fixtures under a state purchasing contract. This contract with Lyle 

Northern Electric is for the installation of the new fixtures.  

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

None 

FISCAL IMPACT 

$4,900.00 


